
        PTFA Easter Family Bingo 30th March 2023 

On the 30th March Cavalry PTFA will be holding an Easter Family Bingo evening.  There will be 
some wonderful Easter Eggs as prizes for a line and then a big Easter egg for a full house 
which are sponsored by local companies.  For very last full house, the winner will win our very 
own PTFA Big Special Chocolate Hamper!   There will be refreshments available to buy on the 
night such as hot drinks, soft drinks, homemade biscuits and cakes.  Doors will be open at 6pm 
and eyes down at 6.30pm, anticipating the evening taking around 2 hours.  

Due to limited space in the hall there are only 110 places available, to hold a seat you must 
purchase a ticket in advance.  Tickets will be £1 for each player taking part, this includes any 
children playing bingo. Children must be accompanied by an adult for the whole bingo session. 
Tickets will be given on a first come first serve basis, get your ticket money in quick.  Tickets will 
not be available on the night so no ticket, no entry.  

On arrival you can then purchase your Bingo books at £6 for 6 booklets.  Please do bring your 
own Bingo Dapper, felt pens will be provided on the night.  

Tickets will be on sale via Parent Pay, from Tuesday 13th March.  

If any parents or family members would like to donate homemade cakes please get in contact 
with the PTFA at Cavalryptfa@gmail.com or contact a member of the committee.   

Many thanks for all continued your support.  

Cavalry PTFA  

 


